Legal Notice

Notice on Proposed Village Budget

Notice is hereby given that the estimate and tentative budget for the Village of Victory, for Fiscal
Year 2023.2024, has been completed by the Budget Officer and Village Board of Trustees, and a
copy thereof has been on file March 20, 2023 in the Office of the Village Clerk, 23 Pine Street,
Victory Mills, NY where the same will remain open to public inspection through April 11, 2023
at 6:30pm when a public hearing will be held to consider such budget before final adoption.

Dated this 5th day of April 2023.

Patrick Dewey,
Budget Officer

Maureen Lewsey,
Village Clerk/Treasurer



